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RIO SCHOOL DISTRICT 

2500 VINEYARD AVENUE 

OXNARD, CALIFORNIA 

 

NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
RESOLUTION #1516/05 AND CERTIFICATION 

REGARDING SUFFICIENCY OF  

INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 

 

October 21, 2015 
 

The public is invited to provide input regarding the Sufficiency of 

Instructional Materials whereby it has been determined the Rio School 

District has sufficient textbooks or instructional materials in 

reading/language arts, mathematics, history and science for every 

student in the district and will be in compliance with the Instructional 

Materials Funding Realignment Program (IMFRP) and certification of 

provision of textbooks and materials. 

 

The public hearing will be held during the Governing Board meeting of 

the Rio School District to be held on Wednesday, October 21, 2015, at 

6:00 p.m. at the Office of Student and Family Services (OSFS), 3300 

Cortez Street, Oxnard, CA 93036. 
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